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Hello Spring!
As we welcome the arrival of Spring, we are
excited to share this season with all of you.

Spring is a time of growth, renewal and
preparations for the upcoming annual

testing season.

Throughout this month, we will focus on the
variety of engaging strategies to best

prepare all K-5 students for a successful
PM3 test season.

We encourage families to support our
academics daily as it will allow all students

to feel prepared on their test days.

Test-Taking Strategies
Read all instructions and questions
carefully.
Underline or circle key words in
questions.

Reading
Go  back to

passage to find
where the best

answer choice is

Math
Work out

problems step by
step

CUBES

Stay calm throughout
Be positive and remember all the time
and efforts given this school year.

What you can do in your homes to support the testing
season:

Have your child in school daily and on time
Check homework agendas daily and monitor homework being completed daily
Ask your child what he/she is learning about at school
Allow time for iReady and Reflex Math daily.

Testing Dates:Kindergarten
Math: April 21-23
ELA: April 28-30

First & Second Grade
Math: May 6
ELA: May 13

Third Grade:
ELA: May 8

Math: May 20
iReady ELA: May 21 and May 22

Fourth Grade:
Writing: April 8

ELA: May 13
Math: May 20

Fifth Grade:
Writing: April 3

ELA: May 8
Science: May 15

Math: May 22


